Town of Stevensville Committee of the Whole Minutes Thursday, November 19th, 2015 7:00 p.m.

Council for the Town of Stevensville along with Mayor Ludington came together at Council Chambers for a Committee of the Whole meeting. Mayor Ludington called the meeting to order. Councilpersons Perrin, Crews, Holcomb, and Hunter were all present. Incoming Councilmembers Stacie Barker and Bob Michalson were present as well as other members of the public.

Mayor Ludington requested that each current Councilmember communicate to the incoming Councilmembers what they have learned and accomplished since being on the Town Council.

Each Councilmember gave a brief summary of their experience and accomplishments while being on the Town Council and what they would like to see accomplished in the future.

Mayor Ludington gave a summary of his observations of all the issues going on within the Town and what he would like to accomplish in the future.

Incoming Councilmember Bob Michalson commented on his views of the Town government, public perception and trust, and changes he would like to see in the future.

Further discussion ensued regarding loss of water/sewer infrastructure information if the public works employees leave and Council items of conflict of interest.

Meeting adjourned at approximately 9:30 p.m.

APPROVE:

Paul Ludington, Mayor

ATTEST:

Stacy Bartlett, Town Clerk